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Dear Parents and Guardians of New Students in Grade 9 - 12: 
 
We invite our new students who are transferring to Pearl River High School from another school district 
to join the High School Orientation Day on Tuesday, August 29, 2017.  New students should attend 
Orientation Session II, which begins at 10:00 a.m.  Students should report to the auditorium for some 
general remarks to the group as a whole.  Afterwards, counselors will meet with students in smaller 
groups to hand out schedules, locker information and answer general questions.  Your child should join 
the group that is led by his/her respective counselor. 
 
Although your child may have already received his/her class schedule in a previous meeting with the 
counselor, the orientation provides an opportunity to further acclimate to the building and meet some 
of the staff and students.  There will be guides to help new students locate classrooms, lockers and to 
answer general questions. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact our guidance office at 845-620-3811.  We look forward 
to meeting with your child at the orientation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Guidance Department 
 


